
From: David von Pein
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Identification for voting
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 11:45:19 AM

Dear Sir
I wish to say how disgusted I am that people will no longer have to ID to vote , this
means that people could vote then go and change clothes etc and vote again this is
disguising state of affairs where does truth & honesty come in to this
and yet again is also proof that we the people are not being represented in parliament ,
You  wonder why people don't trust anything our  representatives what they  say well
the above is just a prime example,
All sorts of promises are made to us the voters at election time but little or nothing
happens except more garbage once they are elected
Therefore it is my will that you do not proceed with this bill
Yours Sincerely
David von Pein

Toowoomba Queensland 4350

11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 418

Page 1 of 1




